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Press Release 
 

The Nashoba Regional School District announces the departure of Assistant Superintendent 
John Antonucci.  Mr. Antonucci has recently been appointed as Superintendent of the Westwood 
Public Schools and is expected to depart from his present duties within the Nashoba Regional 
School District in the next few weeks.  Noted for his financial skills and leadership, John was 
hired as Assistant Superintendent of Business and Finance in 2002, at a time when the Nashoba 
District was in financial crisis.  During his tenure within the Nashoba Regional School District, 
Mr. Antonucci was able to successfully bring the district back from financial disarray through a 
restructure of the district’s business model, and implementation of the “Zero-Based Budget” 
process.   This success has been a major contributing factor in the increase of the community’s 
overall confidence in the school district, and subsequent acceptance of the district’s budget 
recommendations.   
 
 We wish John much success in his new role as Westwood Superintendent of Schools.  
 
Nashoba Regional School District has begun the search for a new Assistant Superintendent of 
Finance.  A search committee will begin interviewing qualified candidates during the second and 
third weeks of August. 
 
 


